
16th December 

2022 

Dear parents / carers  

Christmas is always a very special time in school, to celebrate with different events, to wish our 
families a festive time over the holiday and to reflect on the first term of the academic year. The 
Christmas productions and carol services have been an opportunity to share acting talents, sing-
ing, dancing and story-telling, well don’t to everyone, they have been very enjoyable to watch!  

A chance to reflect on achievements of our children is really important; as individuals, as classes and as part of 
our school community. It is easy to see why we are proud of our children! Although the warm weather and start 
of term in September seems such a long time ago, it has been a pleasure to see children grow in confidence and 
in their learning, putting in their best efforts and using the Learning Powers to help them. Our monthly sprints 
have given a key priority in school a real focus which has included resilience, reading, handwriting, use of positive 
language, behaviour and school uniform. We look forward to sharing more sprints in the coming months ahead. 
In January we will start with Behaviours for Learning and using full sentences in our responses.  

As we close for the Christmas Holiday we wish all our families a lovely festive break.  

We look forward to seeing all of our children back in school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  

Mrs Cooke  

Our attendance this week is: 
Whole School Week – 84.5% 
Highest House – Tornado Red 87.6% 
Whole School Term—92.1% 
Make sure that your child is Here Everyday, Ready and On 
time to make sure they don’t miss out! 

Ready 

Be ready for school, be on time 

and dressed appropriately with 

the items you need for the day. 

Respectful 

Listen to others, use appropriate 

language, look after the building 

and objects within. Keep hands 

and feet to yourself.  

Safe 

Follow the rules for health and 

safety for yourself and others. Be 

in the right place at the right 

time.  

Reading this week 

4175 reads this term across school.  

Each child should be reading three 

times per week. Please encourage 

your child to read 

with you.  



Santa Visit 

Santa visited 
school this 

week. What 
lovely smiling 

faces 
your 

children 
greeted 

him 
with.  

Sharing some of our key memories of our wider curriculum experiences ... 

Rainbow Connections – Children performed at The Dome to families and we have children across school 
chosen to be in Rose Learning Trust choir—look out for them in the new year  

Times Tables Rockstars – A day when we celebrated all things times tables!  

Musical Instruments – Children in Y2 have been learning to play the drums and percussion instruments  

Parent Workshops – We launched our new workshops including Little Voices and sessions about health 

Rugby – Balby Central were given tickets to watch Championship Rugby at Doncaster Knights  

World Mental Health Day – We all took part in #Take10ToRead, time to read books and enjoy literature  

Read Write Inc – Parent sessions were held for parents to help with reading at home 

Doncaster Stories – We took part in a virtual author visit from Doncaster Palaeontologist Dean Lomax 

Parents Evening – We invited parents into school with different agencies visiting to talk to families 

Mental Health – Raising money for charities with other schools in our trust  

Great Green Read – We took part in the reading challenge  

Sporting events with Leger Education Trust –  Lots of team games including xxx  

School Ambassadors – We went to sign the book of condolence for the Queen and to see the King when 
Doncaster became the City of Doncaster  

Balby Central Advert – We made a Christmas to share our achievements and activities this term.  

And not forgetting … we took part in Children in Need, Anti Bullying Week, World Kindness Day,      Christ-
mas Jumper Day and we watched the live Armistice Day assembly for Remembrance Service.  

Have a look at our Twitter Page to see all of these in detail @BalbyCentral 

  Nativity and Carol Service 

The children worked really hard  

preparing for their Nativity concerts and their 

singing concerts. We thank all of those who 

attended to support your children. We are 

sure you will agree, at this time of year, the 

children did really well in all performances 

and are deserving of congratulations. 

Well done all! 

 



Please share with your children ... 

 

Over the Christmas holidays, we really 

hope that our children are safe.  

 

Following the recent incidents with  

children and frozen lakes, please ensure 

you share this with your child so that they 

know the dangers of frozen water.  

 

Support at home this 

Christmas 

Please see the information over 

the next 2 pages on agencies that 

are out there to support you in 

the local area over the Christmas 

period and beyond.  

St John's Church , 312 Balby 

Road. - Stronger Families / 

DMBC Support on Thursday's. 

Has a free to access cafe on 

the days it's open for this. Peo-

ple can access the food and 

everything else offered with-

out the need to prove they 

need support.   

 

Food Bank 

 Trussell Trust Foodbank - St James' 
Church, Balby. DN1 3AQ   

07568 247288  

WED & FRI 10am - 12pm  

https://www.google.com/search?q=trussell+trust+doncaster&rlz=1C1GCEA_enGB843GB843&sxsrf=ALiCzsY70jghyWRZaA-ZiuP8tstHQlqzHg%3A1670926533093&ei=xVCYY6icBf3-7_UP8O-WqAo&gs_ssp=eJzj4tFP1zcsNDPKLUm3NDdgtFI1qDCxMLc0SEkxTzM2S05JMTG1MqgwSzU0MbA0N041TTExSjUy9ZIoKSotLk


      Alder Grove Methodist Church - 5, Alder Grove DN4 8RF  

Stronger Families 

01302 736930 /   

01302 736932  

https://

www.warmwelco

me.uk/   

Open the link to 

show places 

across Doncaster 

offering warm 

spaces.  

https://www.warmwelcome.uk/
https://www.warmwelcome.uk/
https://www.warmwelcome.uk/

